
Oradell SEPAC Meeting 
Tuesday, Oct. 10, 2017   

@ 7:30 p.m. 
Oradell Public School 

IMC / Library 

Welcome 
back 

to OPS!

Please e-mail oradellsepac@gmail.com with questions 
or for more information about the Oradell SEPAC. 

Dear OPS Parents, 

Welcome back to school! As you plan for the year ahead, we wanted to invite parents of 
students who receive special services through Oradell Public School District to a “back to 
school” meeting of the Oradell Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC) on 
Tuesday, Oct. 10, 2017, at 7:30 p.m. in the OPS IMC / Library.  

The Oradell SEPAC is a volunteer group of parents and guardians, which gives input to the 
school district. It also provides support and information to parents and caregivers of 
children with special needs, arranges parent mentors, and coordinates regular parent 
meet-ups. You can learn more at http://oradellsepac.wixsite.com/oradellsepac. 

At the Oct. 10th meeting, you will have a chance to learn about changes to the Oradell 
Public School District Special Services Department for the 2017-2018 school year; ask 
questions; meet other parents; and share feedback with OPS administrators. 
  
Please mark your calendars to attend. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Joann Nahmias & Amy Syracuse, Oradell SEPAC Co-Chairs


